NORTH INGLE SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL

Thursday, June 12t, 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As part of our commitment to sharing student learning and achievement, North Ingle School is trialling a new
digital reporting system through the Department for Education’s Education Management System (EMS),
combined with a face-to-face interview this semester.

The Mid-Year Report will detail your child’s academic achievement and effort in each curriculum area, with
corresponding A—E grades, reflecting the depth of understanding, extent of knowledge, and sophistication of
skill demonstrated by students. This aligns with the Australian Curriculum achievement standards
(https://v9.australiancurriculum.edu.au/).

As we undertake this new method of reporting, it is essential parents and guardians commit to attending a
face-to-face interview. The reporting period, will take place in Week 9 from Monday, June 23rd to Friday,
June 27th. These interviews offer an opportunity for both teacher and parent/guardian to engage in a
focused discussion about your child's strengths, achievements and areas of development.

Reports will be distributed on Friday, 20th June. Digital reports will be sent to your nominated email
address. A hard copy report is available on request, by notifying the front office, in person or via phone on
8264 7498.

The upcoming parent-teacher interviews will be managed through the School Interviews online platform.
The booking window opens at 3:00 PM on Friday, June 13, and closes at 3:00 PM on Thursday, June 19.

Details on how to access the booking system will be shared with families on Friday, June 13, via a text
message to your phone and classroom apps. Each interview is scheduled for 15 minutes. If you are unable to
attend, please inform your child's classroom teacher or contact the front office on 8264 7498.

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. We look forward to connecting with you during the
upcoming interview period.

Warm regards,

Dina Zunis
Principal

North Ingle School / 7 Rothwell Ave Ingle Farm SA 5098 / PO Box 96, Para Hills SA 5096
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